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Bulletin | Danfoss Turbocor Compressors 

Customer Notification 

Purpose  

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform our customers that we have updated the design of our VT Series 
Compressor nameplates. Additionally, we will be adding new certification marks (UKCA) to certain 
applicable nameplates. Figure 1 below shows the comparison between the old and new nameplate. 
 
The UKCA (UK Conformity Assessed) marking is a new UK product marking to be used for goods placed 
on the market in Great Britain (England, Wales, and Scotland). It covers most goods which previously 
required the CE marking. 
 
You can expect to see them on applicable compressors as soon as January 2023. 
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Figure 1 – Nameplate Comparison   
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Classified as Business 

Summary 

Our nameplates for our VT Series Compressors have been updated and contain new certification marks 
where applicable. 
 
Applicable compressors will contain these updated nameplates as soon as January 2023. 
 

Action Required 

No action required. 

 

Need Assistance  

For more information, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 
turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com. 
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